
Rebuilding Committee October Update

This month, progress continues on the plans and estimates for FEMA. Our general 
contractor American Constructors and FEMA consultant DCMC are meeting 
today to discuss their work on the estimates, after meeting with our architect EOA 
last week. The Building Committee also submitted a draft of EOA’s work upon 
FEMA’s request. This will give FEMA a chance to offer advice that might help us 
successfully complete this work. We anticipate that EOA’s annotated drawings and 
DCMC and American’s estimates will be finalized by the middle of next month, 
and FEMA will do a quick initial review. Our next review meeting with FEMA is 
scheduled for November 17. We will keep you posted on our progress.
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